
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 10th MAY 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were RC & 3D 99.3%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.7%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 94.2% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 99.3% 

3D 99.3% 

6W 97.9% 

2J 96.7% 

4B 96.4% 

1A 95.7% 

1B 93.3% 

6S 93.1% 

3P 92.8% 

2B 91.7% 

4CM 90.7% 

RM 90.0% 

5M 88.7% 

5G 88.0% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

    Y6 SATS BREAKFAST 
During the week of the Year 6 SATS 13th -16th May 

we will be providing breakfast for all the Year 6 

children to enable them to get into school in good 

time and have some social down time before the 

tests. Breakfast will commence from                   

8.15am – 8.45am. We will be offering a range of 

foods including fresh fruit, cereals, toast and juice. 

We hope to see all our children to take up on the 

Breakfast. TESTS COMMENCE PROMPTLY AND 

CANNOT BE RESIT IF YOUR CHILD MISSES THEM. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Tuesday  7th May– Y4 Evacuee Day 

Tuesday 7th May – Linking with school in Spain via Zoom 

Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May – Y6 SATS Tests 

Monday 20th –  Weds 22nd May – Y5 Buckden House Residential 

Thursday 23rd May – Y4 Practise Mock Multiplication Check 

Friday 24th May – School closes for Spring Bank Half Term 

Monday 3rd June  - School Opens 

 

 

 

 

Karate Sessions                                

Many thanks to all the families who have shown 

an interest in the Karate sessions. Before we can 

start the sessions parents are requested to come 

along to sign up formally as children will need to 

wear a GI (white garment) and be measured up for 

it. As these sessions are formal children will work 

towards belt assessments and certification. If you 

have signed up please attend the session Friday 

10th May at 3.15pm. Thankyou 

 

                                                                                               

          
SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!  

Sara Ahmed  4B for Amazing homework                              

Well Done!!    

 

 

EID BAZAAR 

 
 

On Wednesday the 12th June 3pm - 4.30pm we will 

be holding an Eid Bazaar in school. Each year 

group will run a stall to raise money for their 

classes. Parents are welcome to run a stall too. 

Please contact the office to book a table for the 

hall. The Parents group will be selling food and 

drinks. We look forward to celebrating this special 

time with lots of fantastic activities. 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

